
Get  ready  for  a  wee  quiet
poetry slam in January

Shore Poets have already held two Quiet Slams and they were
so successful that they are going to hold another one at the
end of January.

The event is open to ten performers or slammers who will all
have  to  pay  to  get  in,  but  who  will  get  two  performing
opportunities. But the key ingredient will not necessarily be
to speak loudly, rather to speak softly.

If  you  wish  to  enter  then  send  an  email  to
shorepoetsedinburgh@gmail.com and ask to be put on the list.
The deadline is 15 January 2017.

The event will be held at the Outhouse on Broughton Street at
7:00pm on 29 January 2017.

There will be cake!
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